
From: Paula Peters [ppeters@corsp.org]

Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2004 11:08 AM

To: FSIS.RegulationsComments@fsis.usda.gov

Subject: DOCKET NO. 03-025LF


HELLO USDA SECRETARY ANN VENEMAN,

I AM WRITING TO THANK YOU FOR BANNING THE SLAUGHTER OF DOWNED COWS. 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO STAND YOUR GROUND AGAINST WEAKENING CHANGES AND 

MAINTAIN THAT THIS BAN BE FOR ALL DISABLED ANIMALS. AND THAT THEY ALL BE 

HUMANELY EUTHANIZED.


DOCKET 03-025LF


THANK YOU FOR YOUR TIME,


Paula Peters-OHIO
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